
 
 
 
 

 

  

TOURNAMENT CENTER DATE 
8th Annual Seniors AMF Fredericksburg November 3-4 2012 

8th Annual Women’s  Liberty Center Massaponax January 12-13 2013 

8th Annual Youth Liberty Center Massaponax February 9-10 2013 

8th Annual Open 
Championship 

AMF Fredericksburg March 16-17 2013 
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Summer will be over soon and 
we are getting geared up to 
begin the 2012-13 Bowling 
Season. 
 
This bowling season brings 
with it rule changes from 
USBC, the induction of new 
GFUSBCA officers, the end of 
the magnet awards and a new 
calendar of events and 
tournaments. 
 
One of our goals for this 
season is to improve 
communication with the 
bowlers by increasing the use 
of the GFUSBCA website and 
the FACEBOOK account.  

 CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YA’LL AGAIN…  

 Remember to check these 
sites regularly for 
announcements and postings. 
 
We begin this bowling season 
like every other with an 
Annual Workshop.  This year 
the workshop was held on 4 
August 2012 at the Harrison 
Road Community Center.   
 
The workshop is designed to 
provide old and new league 
secretaries and officers with 
the most current USBC and 
Association information 
needed to make their leagues 
a successful league.  The 
workshop allows leagues the 

opportunity exchange 
information with Association 
officers. 
 
Remember that your 
Association is here for you. 
Get to know your Board of 
Directors and your league 
officers.  Help us make your 
bowling experience better 
every year. 
 
Most importantly, have fun! 
 
Hope you have great bowling 
and high scores, 

D enise G . 
Lanier 
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2012-13 Proposed GFUSBCA Tournament Dates 

 

CONGRATULATIONS SCHOLARSHIP WINNER 

 Congratulations to Karen Eubanks the GFUSBCA 
2012 Adult Scholarship winner.  Karen is presently 
attending the University of Mary Washington where 
she is completing her Masters in Business 
Administration. 
 
Each year the GFUSBCA gives away one Youth and 
one Adult scholarship.  Information and applications 
can be found on our website: gfusbca.org or contact 
the Scholarship Committee Chairperson, Dawn 
Allison.  
Next year’s money could be helping you pay for you 
or your child’s tuition….. !!!! 
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BVL $2,787.38 

Bowl 4 the Cure $4,148.26 

TOTAL------------- $6,935.64 

The 2012-13 bowling season began with the GFUSBCA Annual workshop held 
Saturday, 4 August at the Harrison Road Community Center.  This year’s hour and a 
half gathering began with the induction of five officers:   

 Vice-President #1 (Don Monroe) 

 Vice-President #3 (Denise Lanier) 

 Sgt-At-Arms (Dave Brady) 

 Director #1 Adult (D. Mark Henderson) 

 Director #3 Adult (Linda Brooks) 

The workshop gives the Association the ability to present new relative information to 
everyone at one time. Everyone benefits from the shared ideas and participation. League 
secretaries are able to pickup league kits for the winter season giving them ample time to 
prepare for the start of their leagues. The Association thanks everyone who took the time 
participate and special congratulations go out to the lucky door prize winners who took 
home bowling balls and bags.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL WORKSHOP STARTS 2012-13 Season  
 

CHARITY DONATIONS for 2011-12 

 Thanks to everyone who helped in raise money for both Bowlers to Veterans Link (BVL) and 
Bowl for the Cure during the 2011-12 Season.  This season the bowlers of the Greater 
Fredericksburg USBC donated: 

Great work bowlers. Let’s strive to beat this total in 2012-13. 
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800 SERIES 

John Oliver 834 

Ricky Wallace 814 & 825 

Jim Wolfe 838 

11 In-A-Row 

Tom Franklin Gena Gunn  

Bryan Gallahan Tom Marinari 

Mark A. Jones Devin McKethan 

James Beach Jim Wolfe 

Gene Vest Tony Arnold 

John Oliver  

300 GAME 

Les Williams 

Bryan Gallahan 

Ricky Wallace 

Jim Wolfe 

Honor Scores  

 

GFUSBCA Board 

Of Directors 

 
President – Brenda D. Chambers 

 
1

st
 Vice Pres. – Bobby K. Phillips, Jr. 
2

nd
 Vice Pres. – Patricia Jaco 

3
rd
 Vice Pres. – Denise G. Lanier 

 
Sgt-At-Arms – Dave Brady 

Assoc. Mgr. – Robert “Skip” B. Frey III 
 

Directors: 
Adult #1-D. Mark Henderson 

Adult #2-Donnell “DJ” J. Johnson 
Adult #3- Linda Brooks 

 
Youth #4 – John Oliver 

Youth #5 – Dawn Allison 
Youth #6 – Open 
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YOUTH DIRECTOR SPOT OPEN 

Congratulations to Teresa Chada who is headed off to college this year.  With Teresa’s 
departure, there will be an open spot on the Board of Directors for a Youth Director.  If you are 
interested in running for this office please see Dawn Allison, John Oliver or any other board 
member.  The next meeting date for the Youth Committee will soon be posted on our Facebook 
page.  Keep your eyes open. 
 

SCHOLARSHIP INFO 

In 2011-2012, the association changed the criteria for youth to include “any” high school student and the winners 
would be the most qualified regardless of gender. 
 
The Greater Fredericksburg USBC Association will be again be offering a $250 scholarship to 2 eligible youth 
bowlers.  The scholarship will be awarded through and managed by the SMART program. ALL high school students 
are eligible and receive this award more than once. 
 

2013 Date to Remember: 
Open Application Process – 1 February 2013 
Application MUST BE POSTMARKED by – 15 March 2013 
Selection of Interviewees – 15 April 2013 
Interview Process Complete – 15 May 2013 
Decision and Recipient Notification – 31 May 2013 

 

Contact: Dawn Allison, GFUSBCA Scholarship Chair (804.761.8374) 
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LEAGUE MEETINGS AND START DATES 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=bowling+team&num=10&hl=en&safe=active&biw=990&bih=542&tbm=isch&tbnid=E3mJNuPTt47PEM:&imgrefurl=http://www.wichitaphotos.org/searchresults.asp?txtinput=Sports+and+Recreation&offset=40&docid=4scl5sIWDIcIsM&imgurl=http://www.wichitaphotos.org/graphics/wschm_H11-47.1.1.jpg&w=600&h=750&ei=eDUtUL2aKKjU6gG9joGgDA&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=107&vpy=155&dur=1888&hovh=251&hovw=201&tx=100&ty=199&sig=113362273657866042013&page=3&tbnh=162&tbnw=139&start=20&ndsp=12&ved=1t:429,r:4,s:20,i:156
http://www.google.com/imgres?q=bowling+team&start=95&num=10&hl=en&safe=active&biw=990&bih=542&tbm=isch&tbnid=Fk5-jyq02A6beM:&imgrefurl=http://www.kilmerhouse.com/2010/12/our-athletic-employees/&docid=Mon_PE07zNlNVM&imgurl=http://www.kilmerhouse.com/wp-content/uploads/2010/12/1903-NY-Drug-Trade-Bowling-Team.jpg&w=2016&h=1416&ei=ejUtUKOeBef66QHq-IHYCw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=504&vpy=115&dur=3136&hovh=188&hovw=268&tx=134&ty=108&sig=113362273657866042013&page=9&tbnh=161&tbnw=243&ndsp=12&ved=1t:429,r:10,s:95,i:38
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Legislative: 

LEAGUE MEETINGS AND START DATES cont. 

Communication: 

 
Starting a new season and need volunteers to help with the newsletter, Facebook maintenance, tournaments and 
advertisements.  Next Committee meeting planned for 23 September 2012. Location and time to be posted on Facebook. 
Contact Denise Lanier (im.denise@verizon.net) or Mary Rose (im.maryrose@verizon.net) for more information. 

The Hall of Fame Committee has established guidelines to be used when submitting nominations.  All information can be 

retrieved from the GFUSBCA website (http://gfusbca.org/) or any board member.  The following is now available: 

 

 Greater Fredericksburg USBCA Hall of Fame Selection Committee Guidelines 

 GFUSBC Bowling Hall of Fame Nomination Form 

 Bowling Achievements Form 

 Meritorious Service Form 
 
Nominations will be accepted between September 1 and October 31 of the nominating year. 

At the annual meeting on 14 April 2012, suggested by-law changes were approved. The updated by-laws can be viewed 
on the GFUSBCA website. 
 

mailto:im.denise@verizon.net
http://gfusbca.org/

